The "Tuttle Cares Club” is collecting

gently USED or NEW T-shirts for
Maureen’'s Haven.

Beginning March 1st& Ending on April 1st
we will be collecting
NEW and USED
Mens and Womens
T-shirts.

Please help support the
Tuttle Cares Club.

Please NO children's
t-shirts are needed
at this timel

The class in each grade level that collects the most t- shirts will
receive a reward. Maureen's Haven is a homeless shelter in Riverhead
that is in need of our support.

The "Tuttle Cares Club" appreciates all of your kindness by helping us
with this fundraiser.

Thanks as always for your support!

Any questions please email Mrs. Rau at raun@esmonline.org
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